
Subject: [Fwd: FONVCA letters]
Date: Tue, 05 Feb 2002 19:10:18 -0800

From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: FONVCA letters
Date: Tue, 05 Feb 2002 17:30:34 -0800

From: Bill Tracey <bill_tracey@telus.net>
Organization: Systek Engineering Ltd.

To: Agnes Hilsen <ahilsen@district.north-van.bc.ca>
CC: "'Fonvca@fonvca.org'" <Fonvca@fonvca.org>

Ms. Hilsen

My letters on behalf of FONVCA, dated Dec 31, 2001 and Jan 14, 2002
(copies attached) remain unanswered as of this date.

I received an acknowledgement card on January 7 regarding the December
letter, stating that Richard Zerr would deal with it, but have heard
nothing from him.

I have not received an acknowledgement of the second letter.

I must point out that both letters are addressed to "Mayor and
Council".  On that basis, I expect to receive a reply from the Mayor, or
from yourself at the direction of Mayor and Council.  I will not be
satisfied by a reply that has not been considered by Council.

Sincerely,
Bill Tracey
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